NOTICE

Date: April 26th, 2022
RE: Dining Room Seating

Due to a decrease in positive cases, the North Zone Medical Officer of Health has removed certain outbreak restrictions.
Meals:
Effective April 27th, Resident Dining will return to one serving. All residents are able to attend meals at:
· 7:30 AM for Breakfast
· 11:45 AM for Lunch
· 4:45 PM for Supper
Residents may also come for snacks at:
· 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM
· 7:00 PM - 8:30 PM
Visitation:
The restriction to 2-Designated Visitors has been lifted, and any visitors may visit in Resident suites. All visitors must wear a mask at all times EVERYWHERE within the buildings. 
At this point in time there will still be no outside visitors permitted in the common areas. 
These measures will be reviewed once the current Outbreak is declared over by the North Zone Medical Officer of Health.  All other applicable restrictions and guidelines must still be adhered to until further notice. 
Sincerely,
Tyler Batdorf
CAO
Barrhead and District Social Housing Association
 
